
-- Name --
Chris Wilk

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
There are a couple issues I have with this application.

1.  It states for fewer than 5000 customers.  We have a population of 19,000 and, while that doesn't mean 19,000
customers, I find it hard to believe it is less than 5000 customers when businesses are taken into consideration, for
our town to qualify for this pilot.  Please supply numbers to confirm this is the case.

2.  A flat $5.79 per year to 'reduce a regulatory burden' is simply increasing the burden on the consumer instead of
thoroughly analyzing where costs can be cut within.  In other words, it's costing the town to make these changes so
why don't we make the citizens of Tillsonburg pay for, yet another cost.  That's really all you're doing.

We deal enough federally with a government, who simply wants to solve its problems by taking more money from
the consumer to solve their poorly managed issues instead of remedying the problem properly.  I don't want to see
our town become a smaller version of that mismanaged, borderline-incompetent government.  Our town is better
than that.

I am totally against this 'throw citizens' money at the problem approach' and demand representatives formally
illustrate to the citizens of Tillsonburg what measures have taken place to fix this problem without solution in order
to arrive at this conclusion.  It's the right of the Tillsonburg residents to know their town is working for them, not the
other way around.




